
You’ve been asking for this 
            Shuttle and now IT’S HERE!
Beginning September 7th, we are pleased 
to offer a FREE, comfortable shuttle service 
to help you get back and forth between the 
Brighton and Damon campuses!  The Shuttle 
will be available weekdays during the fall 
and spring semesters.

Why ride? If you take classes between the 
two campuses, have to get to Brighton or 
Damon for a meeting, or just want to attend 
a Brighton or Damon activity and don’t want 
to drive, hop the shuttle at the convenient 
times listed and relax. We’ll get you there 
and back for free! You can do homework 
(buses are WiFi!), chat with friends or just 
take a nap – it’s your choice! 

We hope you’ll find this service both a time 
saver and a tremendous convenience. If 
you need more information, please call the 
Campus Center at 292-2534 or visit our 
website at: www.monroecc.edu/go/shuttle.

     Introducing an

  EXCITING new 
     service for the 
MCC Community!

The MCC Shuttle Service is brought 
to you by the MCC Association, Inc.

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: 

How many passengers can the bus accommodate?
Each bus can seat up to 38 passengers and accommodate 
15 standing passengers. Two sets of seats in the back can be 
folded to allow for 2 wheelchairs.

Is there a fee to ride the shuttle? If I have someone with me, 
can he or she ride the shuttle for a fee ?
The shuttle service is free of charge to current MCC students 
and employees with a valid MCC ID. There are no payment 
transactions on the shuttle. All riders are required to have a 
valid MCC ID.

What happens if I accidentally leave my belongings behind   
on the shuttle? 
If you forget or lose your belongings on the bus, you may 
report the incident to the MCC Public Safety Department 
at 292-2912 and identify which shuttle you were on (buses 
are numbered). An officer will attempt to contact the driver 
immediately. Any unclaimed items will be handed over to 
Public Safety at the end of the day, and owners may retrieve 
them in Lost & Found the next business day. To contact Lost & 
Found, call 292-2901 for the Brighton office or 262-1672 for 
the DCC office.

Will the bus ever be late? 
We will do our best to adhere to the scheduled departure 
and arrival times, but unforeseen occurrences may happen so 
riders need to plan accordingly. Shuttles may experience high 
demand at peak times of the day, and some riders may have to 
board the next bus.

If the bus happens to break down or is delayed, how will I get 
to my class on time? 
Please allow yourself sufficient time to get to your destination 
when taking the shuttle. In the event that the bus experiences 
mechanical problems or other unexpected delays, either a 
replacement bus will be called or other actions may be taken 
to get passengers to their final destination.

Can I bring my bike on board?
The shuttle bus is equipped with a bike rack outside on the 
front of the bus. It can accomodate two bicycles.



Here’s the SCOOP
        

on the new MCC Shuttle!
TO DCC*

Brighton Campus
Departure Times

TO BRIGHTON*
Damon City Campus

Departure Times

7:30 AM 7:30 AM

8:00 AM 8:00 AM

8:30 AM 8:30 AM

9:00 AM 9:00 AM

9:30 AM 9:30 AM

10:00 AM 10:00 AM

10:30 AM 10:30 AM

11:00 AM 11:00 AM

11:30 AM 11:30 AM

12:00 NOON 12:00 NOON

12:30 PM 12:30 PM

1:00 PM 1:00 PM

1:30 PM 1:30 PM

2:00 PM 2:00 PM

2:30 PM 2:30 PM

Please Note:  After 2:30 PM only one Shuttle 
makes one-hour rounds.

3:30 PM 3:00 PM

4:30 PM 4:00 PM

5:30 PM 5:00 PM

6:30 PM 6:00 PM

7:30 PM 7:00 PM

8:30 PM 8:00 PM

9:30 PM 9:00 PM

MCC Shuttle Bus Schedule
To maintain a proper schedule, the Shuttle Bus 

will leave promptly at the departure times below.

*The MCC Shuttle Bus schedule with departure times 
is at the discretion of the MCC Association, Inc. and is 

subject to change without notice.

• The MCC Shuttle Bus schedule is at the discretion of the MCC            	
	  Association and is subject to change without notice.  Visit the  	
	  Shuttle’s web site at www.monroecc.edu/go/shuttle frequently 
 	   for any changes.

   • All shuttle buses are handicapped accessible and include                  	
       a wheelchair lift.

• You must have a VALID MCC ID to ride the Shuttle.  A swipe system will be in place and will verify your 	
registration and/or employment status. For your ID to be valid, you must be currently registered in 
classes or actively employed.  A student’s ID does not become valid in the Shuttle’s system until the 
following business day after registering for a class. If you’re not in the system, you may NOT ride. No 
exceptions will be made. 
 
• Pick-up and drop-off are at the intersection of Sports and Center Roads outside the Gilman Lounge 
(Building 3) on the Brighton Campus and at the Franklin Street entrance to the Sibley Building at the 
Damon City Campus.  Signage will direct you to these areas.

• Shuttles will not stop between the two campuses. Passengers will only be able to get on and off at the 
Brighton or Damon campus shuttle stops.

• The Shuttle buses only operate Monday through Friday during the semesters and when the College 
is open.  They do not operate on weekends, college break weeks, intersession, during the summer or 
any day the college closed.  Shuttle buses leave promptly every 30 minutes on the hour and half an 
hour from 7:30 a.m. up to 2:30 p.m. from both campuses.  Beginning at 3:00 p.m., only one Shuttle bus 
continues in an hour loop leaving the Damon City Campus on the hour only and leaving the Brighton 
Campus on the half hour only up until 9:30 p.m.  The last Shuttle run leaving DCC is at 9:00 p.m.  The 
last Shuttle run leaving the Brighton Campus is at 9:30 p.m.  The estimated travel time is about twenty 
minutes. MCC and the MCC Association are not responsible for any delays that may occur. 

• Inappropriate behavior will not be tolerated.  MCC and the MCC Association reserve the right to    	
					       refuse service to anyone not complying with MCC’s Code of Conduct.  	
					         You may report service or safety concerns to Public Safety at 
					           292-7120 or to the Campus Center at 292-2534.2 MCC PLZ


